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Attendance: 93.5% 
 

Welcome back!  
 

The children have had a fantastic first week back in the 
Summer term!  
We held our first whole-school assembly this morning to 
celebrate all the Stars of the Week from each class. The 
children behaved superbly and it was fabulous to be able 
to strengthen that community spirit again as a whole 
school.  
Our new Summer school dinner menu was launched this 
week along with enhanced graphics in the main hall 
which help the children understand where their food 
comes from. Thank you to Pabulum for this – their new 
menu can be viewed here 
Our Summer Club offer is coming out next week and will 
offer a broad range of extra-curricular activities to choose from. We have also been busy 
planning events such as Sports Day (Friday 24th June) and Display Evening (7th July) – please 
save the dates!  
   

Ross McTaggart - Headteacher 
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Stars of the Week  

22nd April 2022 

Y6 Mia    Oliver L   Dylan W  

Y5 Matthew H   Erin    Max 

Y4 Maria C   Chelsea   Freddie  

Y3 Gracie   Indiana   Maya 

 

Weekly 

Winners! 

Reading 
Winners 
5W 82% 

New Pabulum Board in Dining Hall 1 

https://barnes-farm-junior.eschools.co.uk/web/school_meals/440206
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PE Reminders 

1st week back - Tues Y3  Weds Y4      Thurs Y5      Fri Y6 

In addition, every Friday there is an additional Sports afternoon for one year group in 
rotation. Dates for the diary are: 

Fri 29th Apr Y4 

New memorial Bench ordered 

Last year, parental donations 
from our sponsored walk/run 

helped raise funds to 
redevelop the area around 
Daniel’s tree. We are still 

working on plans to 
completely redevelop this 

area over the holidays, but for 
now a new bench has been 

ordered to arrive in 3 months’ 
time. Thank you to all those 

who donated! 

 

 

New Building Taking Shape 

The New building (8 classroom block to replace ageing demountables on the Barnes Farm 
site) is on course to be completed by July with children ready to move in for the new 

academic year in September. We’ve just selected the colour scheme and internal walls are 
being plastered at the moment. It looks fabulous! 

 

 

 

Old bench  
New Bench ordered  

Book your parent consultation before Tuesday 9am! 

Guidance here 

https://barnes-farm-junior.eschools.co.uk/web/april_2022/603493

